Here is a link to some good do’s and don’ts for writing to government officials. Be sure to personalize and customize your letter as much as possible and feel free to use or restate some of the talking points in the following sample letters.
http://usgovinfo.about.com/od/uscongress/a/letterscongress.htm
Write your U.S. Senator!
Find addresses of your U.S. Senators here:

http://usgovinfo.about.com/gi/o.htm?zi=1/XJ&zTi=1&sdn=usgovinfo&cdn=newsissues&tm=289&f=00&su=p284.13.342.ip_&tt=2&bt=4&bts=4&zu=https%3A//www.senate.gov/general/contact_information/senators_cfm.cfm
Begin your letter with this salutation:

The Honorable (full name)
(Room #) (Name) Senate Office Building
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator (last name):

My name is _________ , and I reside in your state.  (State briefly why you are personally interested in this topic.)  Please support  more funding to the U.S. Forest Service to help them employ sound forest management practices again and improve our reforestation efforts.  Currently, the U.S. Forest Service is not attaining its allowable annual sales of timber in our national forests because many of its professional foresters are bogged down in administrative regulations that prevent them from supervising responsible and vital timber harvesting that would help maintain the health of our forests.  As a result of inadequate funding and too many unnecessary restrictions on timber harvesting, our nation is experiencing :  

· a significant loss of jobs in the forest products industry, 

· a reduction of revenues for local school districts and county governments in rural America, 

· increased frequency and severity of uncontrollable  forest fires, and 

· the proliferation of insect infestations that are destroying our trees at an alarming rate all over the country.   

 The forest products industry employs more than 1 million people, but that number is beginning to decline as greater restrictions have been placed on timber harvesting. I fully support the preservation of our forests, but I also support longstanding principles of sustainable forestry management which will actually help us maintain healthier forests as well as stronger rural economies. The 2014 Farm Bill which granted permanent authority for stewardship contracting and gives preference for timber harvesting contracts to local contractors and vendors to keep logging industry revenues in local communities is a good step forward. The “Good Neighbor Authority” program, another positive component of the 2014 Farm Bill, is also helping by allowing state resources to flow into federal land management, but more support from the federal Government and the U.S. Forest Service for responsible timber harvesting is urgently needed. 
Specifically, policies that require the U.S. Forest Service to achieve annual harvesting goals should be implemented, backed by appropriate funding and enforced.  Short of that, we need to consider shifting more decision making for national forest management to county and state governments. In many cases, our states and counties are in the best position to balance the use of our national forests so that all Americans can benefit from the recreational and economic benefits these precious resources provide. I also urge you to support H.R. 1526, the Restoring Healthy Forests for Healthy Communities Act, which was passed by the House in September of 2013 which will “ensure that counties have a dependable source of revenue from National Forest System land.” 
Sincerely,
(Sign your full name)

